
December Newsletter 

P1M  

Highlights 

We enjoyed getting our Book Bug Packs. They were full of books and activities.  

Outdoor leaning learning day was a success with us taking part in different aspects of 

the curriculum outside. 

                                             

                                                                                              

Our Learning- Health and Wellbeing 

We are looking after ourselves by brushing our teeth in school on a daily basis. We 

learned what to do in an emergency and the different emergency services. As part of 

soft start we do a daily check in of how we are feeling that morning and use our zones 

of regulation to express and manage our emotions. 

                                           

 

Numeracy- We can talk about fractions. How they are part of a whole. We can 

split and share objects equally in half. We can add 2 quantities together using 

part, part, whole and writing the calculations for this.  

 

 

 

 



Literacy 

Our shared reading story has been The Snail and the Whale by Julia Donaldson. Ask me 

about it. I can talk about character, plot and setting. 

 

.                       

Hot Chocolate people for November have been;                           

Corey, Charlie, Lyall who enjoy having their hot chocolate with Mrs Thomson. 

We are excited to see who will be next to get it. 

 

Upcoming events 

Our  new interdisciplinary topic is Cold Climates. As part of Social Studies we will look 

at these places on a map and compare the climate with Scotland. We will learn about 

the animals and people who live there and how they survive.  

For Science we look at states of matter for water solids, liquids and gases. 

               

 

P1 will be practising singing songs for the upcoming nativity. More information to follow. 

 

Thanks Miss Melrose 


